From: Jane Emberton I

Sent: 15 February 2019 15:52

To: Fowler, David

Cc:

Subject: 20 Rosslyn Hill - application 2018/5120/P [RLB-Legal.FID1808718]

Dear Mr Fowler,
| act for Dr Gillian Gertner, who runs the GP practice at 20 Rosslyn Hill.

Dr Gertner occupies the property pursuant to the terms of a lease, and has been in engaged in a
lengthy negotiation with her landlord regarding its terms which have only just concluded.

In light of the agreement which she has now reached with Mr Patrick Fox-Tucker, Dr Gertner has
instructed me to inform you that she supports the current application for change of use.

Further, Dr Gertner is in active discussion with Camden CCG to address the issues raised in Camden
& Islington Public Health’s letter to you of 14 January 2019, and has had a positive preliminary
meeting with them today to take matters forward.

Jane Emberton
Partner, Property Litigation
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